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The following comments were received from Shar Tsolomon, EITI Mongolia (14 June 2022) on Section 2 

(Page 9): 

 

- In the case that a draft law on transparency in the mineral resources sector is not enacted, there 

should be relevant amendments to Mineral law, Heavy industry law, petroleum law, nuclear energy law 

and common mineral law.  

- National audit law should be amended with an additional task for the National audit office to create a 

due diligence mechanism of data, which has been disclosed.   


